
 
 
 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT:  
Temporary Closure of IB Segamat Branch 
 
 
3 March 2023 

 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Please be informed that Segamat Branch will be closed today (3 March) due to flood affecting the access 
road to the branch premise. Please contact your Dealer Representative if you require any assistance. 
 
Thank you. 


